
From: Lisa Bjarke
To: Michelle Wilson
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Subject: Support of the Complete Streets Pilot Project
Date: Sunday, July 26, 2015 12:30:10 PM

Dear City Council,

I am a 13 year resident of Morgan Hill and would like to voice my support for the Complete Streets Pilot Project.
 During the pilot period, I enjoyed the reduced traffic noise making it much more pleasant to dine outside or walk
 around downtown. I also felt safe riding my bicycle through downtown - something I always avoided prior to the
 pilot project. Yes, it was a little more difficult to drive through downtown during certain times of day, but I quickly
 got used to using alternate routes. All in all, I feel the benefits of the lane reduction and the buffered bike lane far
 outweigh any disadvantages and I fully support making the changes permanent.

Thank you for your consideration,

Lisa Bjarke
bjarke@charter.net
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